October 29, 2021

LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Dear Families,

We are halfway to our goal for EOS, thanks so much
for your generosity. | was so glad to see many of you
at the parade today. Thanks for your continued
support of San Miguel!

Warm regards,

Patrick Eagle

NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS 11/1
Monday, 11/1 is a non student day. The teachers have an
inservice day. We'll see you back on Tuesday, 11/2.

PTO UPDATE

Hello to our amazing San Miguel Families!

We are SUPER excited to announce that as of this week we have
raised a total of $10,665.00 for the EOS! We are just over half
way to reaching our goal of $20,000 by November 15th! This
also means that we have now reached our first THREE school
wide rewards! They now get to enjoy a Sno-Cone Day! We only
have two more school wide rewards to reach, $15,000 for the
color fun run and $20,000 for the BMX Stunt Bike Assembly. We
can do this! We are so thankful to everyone who has donated so
far, and if you haven't had the chance to yet don’t worry as there
is still time. Shout outs for donating $50 or more go out to:
Hunter Larman, Rose Weinper, Misha Pretetsky, Preston Ehni,
Jayda Sloan, Karleigh and Murphy Tobin, Emmitt Phelps,
Benjamin Norica-Crowell, Grant Skerrett, Madilynn Wolter, Ayla
Castillo, Arianna Giancola-Coleman, Erik Perez, Taylor Barlow,
Annalise and Serafina Pham, Kyle Crosbie, Ayden Valencia,
Autumn and Nash Curtin, Braelyn and Layla Martin, Adara and
Jacob Decker, Samuel and Catherine Pope, Ainsley Brown,
Brayden Walin, Adarah and Kiarah Tejeda, Arthur and Hugo

Rautureau, Henry and Patrick Tubs, Sofia Villanueva, and Jeremy

Gayda. We want to send out a special thanks to Matthew Gayda
at GVS Appraisal, INC. and Holly Sobolewski for their generous
donations. We love our San Miguel Community! Thank you all
for your support! If you have any questions please reach out to
the PTO at sanmiguelsitepto@gmail.com or myself at
cpiland@mwusd.org. To donate click on Elyer link here

Like us on Facebook:

https:/m.facebook.com/SanMiguelElementaryPTO/

A ‘NOTE’ FROM THE MUSIC TEACHER

The 4th-6th grade music students are making great progress so
far as we enter the month of November. Please ask your child to
play for you...or better yet, ask them to teach YOU how to play
something (even if you already play). Sometimes the best way
to learn something is to teach someone else!

NOTE: San Miguel 4th-6th grade music students will NOT have
music classes on TUESDAY, Nov. 2, as Mrs. Kaufman will be at
Riebli for a make-up music day. Students will not need to bring
their instruments on Nov. 2, but please be sure to bring them the
following week! :)

Our next MWEF meeting will be Monday, Nov. 1 at
6pm via Zoom. Join us to find out more about
MWEF and how to support music education in
the Mark West District! Email mwef@mwusd.org
or kkaufman@mwusd.org if you would like to
join!

TARDIES

Starting Monday, October 25th, we will be

recording tardies. School starts promptly at
8:30am. If your student is going to be late, please notify the
office with the reason for the tardy. We will also need to know if
a hot lunch is needed before 9am.

SNACKS

Please make sure to provide a healthy morning snack for your
student to eat during their morning recess. We have a growing
number of students coming to school without a morning snack.
The Free Lunch program does not include snacks.

FROM OUR PE TEACHER

Congratulations to Mr. Smith's class for winning the fastest class
challenge. Trophy will rest in his classroom until we complete
the challenge again in January!

11/1/21 - Staff Inservice Day, no school for students
11/9/21 - Make up Picture Day

11/11/21 - Veterans Day - School Holiday
11/22-11/26 - Thanksgiving Holiday

12/20-12/31 - Winter Break

See below for a couple Halloween parade pictures.
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